
Dear Students, what will be your next step after graduation?

Harimohan Ghose College is organizing an Interactive Session to

discuss the various pathways to higher education after graduation in

collaboration with Behala College on 7th May 2024 (noon) in the

College premises (Smart classroom). Students of 6th Semester of

History, Bengali, Mathematics and Chemistry are invited to join this

Session.

We always suggest empowerment through education, access to 

higher levels of  academic knowledge.
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